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| strongly oppose SB 826—vote NO. This bill will drive up home-building costs,
making housing even less affordable. Enough with the excessive fees and taxes!
Oregon is struggling, and residents are leaving in search of better opportunities.
Instead of adding to the burden, focus on reducing fees and taxes to keep Oregon
livable and thriving.



